

Agenda IV.A.9. August 28, 2025

**To:** Board of Education

Dr. Latanya Daniels, superintendent

**From:** Dr. Chris Bellmont, assistant superintendent

**Date:** August 28, 2025

**Re:** Approve, on a Second Reading Basis, Changes to Policy 634: *Electronic* 

Technologies Acceptable Use

**Recommendation:** That the Board of Education approve, on a second reading basis, changes to Policy 634: *Electronic Technologies Acceptable Use.* 

## **Summary of Changes:**

This policy was reviewed by the Policy Review Committee on June 17, 2025 and passed, on a first reading basis at the regular meeting of the Board of Education on August 14, 2025.

• With the adoption of Policy 524, updates have been made to remove the cell phone section